
Monday 19th May 

Y3 Ribchester Roman Museum Trip 

Tuesday 20th May 

Y2 Trust Music Experience  

Y6 Compass Bloom activity  

Wednesday 21st May 

LTT Sporting event—orienteering 

Y6 PGL residential meeting 5pm  

Thursday 22nd May 

New reception parent and carer 

meeting in hall at 515pm  

Friday 23rd May 

Cake Sale at 3.15pm—KS2 

School closes 315pm for half term 

Monday 9th June 

School reopens at 845am  

Monday 9th June—Friday 13th 

June 

Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Y4 Multiplication Check 

Friday 13th June 

Whole School Dance Festival re-

hearsal  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A huge well done to our Y6 pupils and our staff team. Last week, our children enjoyed a delicious 

breakfast with their friends each morning and had a great attitude to their statutory assessments. 

Whatever the outcome, we are incredibly proud of each and every one of our Y6 children and could 

have not asked for anything more—well done!  

Tickets for our dance festival are now on sale. You can pur-

chase up to 4 tickets per family via Parent Pay. Please contact 

the office for further information.  

We are aware that some of our Y6 parents are unable to 

attend the PGL meeting on Wednesday. The powerpoint and 

letter containing all the information discussed will be emailed 

out to all Y6 parents and carers on Thursday 22nd May. Fol-

lowing this, f you have any questions regarding PGL, please 

contact the school office.  

If any of our new reception families are unable to make our 

meeting on Thursday 22nd May, please contact the school 

office and we can arrange for your information packs to be 

collected and a time to discuss any questions you may have 

regarding your child’s start in September.  

For those families who are eligible for Free School Meals, your vouchers for half term will be issued 

later this week in preparation for our May half. Please remember to check your junk email if you 

cannot see your email from Edenred.  

If you think you might be eligible for free schools meals please visit Free school meals - Lancashire 

County Council  

If you need any support doing this, please contact the office as we are happy to help.  

As always, please let us know if your circumstances have changed or you require any support or 

guidance. 

It has been a busy half term and we would like to thank our school community for their support. 

Have a lovely half term when it arrives on Friday. School reopens for all children on Monday 9th June 

at 845am.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

Headteacher  

May 19th 2025 

Reception 99% 

Year 1 91% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 96% 

Year 5 93% 

Year 6 100% 

Whole School 96% 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
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